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04 April 2024

Dear Sir/Madam

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)
Request ID: FOI602219068

Thank you for your request for information relating to Low traffic neighbourhood (LTN).
You have requested the following information:

Sustrans defines a low traffic neighbourhood (LTN) as a scheme where motor vehicle traffic
in residential streets is greatly reduced. | recognise that the nomenclature for traffic-
reducing schemes varies between different councils, and that 'Active Travel', 'Clean Air' or
'Low Traffic' neighbourhoods are all examples of traffic-reducing schemes, but not an
exhaustive list.

With this in mind

1. please list the name/location of every LTN, traffic-reducing scheme or initiative that
is/was primarily or partially intended as such scheme which is in operation or has operated
within your council boundary from January 2020 to the present day this request is
processed.

2. Please, for each scheme, would you disclose:

a. any report that provides the meeting minutes (including online) where schemes were
discussed and agreed.

b. any reports on the efficacy of such schemes.



We advise the City Council's transport strategy can be viewed using the following link:
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/transport-strategy-2

This sets out the Council's transport programme, as set out in the implementation plan section of
the strategy.

Many of the schemes within this programme are aimed at supporting sustainable and active travel,
improving safety for all road users, improving air quality and generally promoting a safe and
sustainable transport system within the city of Coventry.

The detailed transport capital programme for 2024/25 is summarised within the report to Cabinet
on 12th March 2024, which can be viewed using the following link:

https://edemocracy.coventry.gov.uk/documents/s59791/Transport%20and%20Highways%20Mainter
25.pdf

Together, these documents will provide you the information you need about the programmes being
brought forward by the Council.

Details of individual projects and schemes can also be viewed on the Council's website at
www.coventry.gov.uk

The supply of information in response to a FOI/EIR request does not confer an automatic right to
re-use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of private study and
non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly, information supplied can
also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please
contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose.

For information, we publish a variety of information such as: FOI/EIR Disclosure Log, Publication

Scheme, Facts about Coventry and Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to

your original request — email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email icocasework@ico.org.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully

Information Governance



